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April 9, 2020

Subject: Following CDC Guidelines and Updating Safety Plans on Existing Contracts.

To: Contracting Industry

Our collective industry of contractors, material suppliers, contract administrators and inspection staff
must all practice the recommended CDC best practices on the job sites to stay safe. Also, our efforts must
be obvious to all Missourians as many are unable to work. Infrastructure improvements have been
determined to be essential work so we must practice the CDC best practices or jeopardize the ability to
remain working.

MoDOT requests that our contractors review their safety plans for each project and include information
on how they will practice social distancing and follow CDC best practices to prevent the spread of the

COVID-19 virus. Having a plan is the first step. Please ensure that your plan is communicated and
implemented into your daily operations.

Thank you for your commitment to providing a safe transportation system during this difficult time.
Sincerely,
David Ahlvers, P.E.

State Construction and Materials Engineer
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